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March 2009

Dear Colleagues,

The Winnipeg Regional Health Authority has been implementing new processes for the efficient communication of personal health information to Family Physicians/Primary Care Providers when patients are discharged from Emergency Departments within the Winnipeg Health Region (listed in chart below). 

Based on feedback from family physicians during recent town hall forums, these processes address the need for better communication between Emergency Departments and Family Physicians. This communication process is also expected to improve continuity of care for patients within the Winnipeg health region. 

Over the next several weeks, hospitals will begin sending patients’ Emergency Department Treatment Record and Diagnostic Imaging (DI) reports
 via fax transmission to Family Physicians whom have been identified by patients upon registration at the hospital ED. This ensures that Family Physicians/Primary Care Providers have timely access to accurate patient information. You should expect to receive this information 48 to 72 hours
 after the patient is discharged from the Emergency Department. New technology has also been incorporated to minimize the chance of fax error.

Note: Lab results and Specialist Consult Replies will be provided upon request through Health Information Services. Contact numbers are as follows:

	Facility
	Contact Number

	Concordia Hospital
	661-7165

	Grace Hospital
	837-0166

	Health Sciences Centre
	787-2074

	Misericordia Health Centre
	788-8103

	Pan Am Clinic
	927-2662

	St. Boniface General Hospital
	237-2421

	Seven Oaks General Hospital
	632-3283

	Victoria General Hospital
	477-3105


If you have any questions concerning the implementation, please feel to contact us.
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Sheldon Permack 

Regional Medical Director
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Primary Care Program

Tel: 235-3655





Tel: 940-8732

Ricardo Lobato de Faria 

Acting Medical Director 

Emergency Program

Tel: 632-3118







� SBGH is in the process of upgrading their communication technology to enable Diagnostic Imaging (DI) reports to be sent via fax. Please request DI reports as you currently would for lab results and specialist consult replies until the upgrade is implemented. 


� Information from the Grace Hospital will be sent approximately five days post discharge.





